
From: Peevey, Michael R. 
Sent: 1/17/2012 12:34:35 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: The Ranch 

On the mend, though it will be another couple of weeks, according to the doc. Us old guys (not you) 
have to stay off ladders. Yes, I understand the new restaurant is great. Does it serve Kosta Browne or 
Copain? Ha, ha, just kidding. Say, have Tom call me on my cell, since I am holed up in La Canada. 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Tue 1/17/2012 11:21 AM 
To: Peevey, Michael R. 
Subject: The Ranch 

Mike you missed a wonderful weather weekend at the Ranch. Next time you go up, 
checkout the new Shoreline Restaurant in Gualala. It has awesome views and a full 
bar. Very San Francisco industrial design and none of that north coast pine look. 
Breakfast and lunch now but they start serving dinner there later this week. 

p.s. Hope your foot feels better. 
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